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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate

February 24, 1994

Mr. Greg Sarkisian
664 Akers Mill Road, Apt. 21-T-1
Atlanta, GA 30339

Dear Mr. Sarkisian:

I am pleased to hear how the positive effects of our
missionary work has been received by the Armenian Community of
Atlanta, Georgia. As you well know, distance does create
barriers however, the spirit of Christ unifies us as Armenian
Christians no matter where we may be or in whatever circumstances
we may find ourselves. We pray that in the future through our
efforts the Armenian community in Atlanta will be able to
organize themselves into a permanent parish community of faithful
members of the Armenian Church.

We are concerned about your observations regarding Father
Najarian’s view and will certainly convey them to him.

With prayers,
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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian
Primate
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